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April 17, 2020 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe  
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

Re: In the Matter of the Certification Application Of The City Of Vermilion, Case No. 11-
3545-EL-GAG- Notice of Material Change. 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

I represent Energy Harbor LLC (f/k/a FirstEnergy Solutions Corp.).  I am writing to inform the 
Commission of a material change regarding the governmental aggregation certificate issued to 
the City of Vermilion (“Vermilion”), Certificate No. 11-357E. 

This letter is to clarify that Vermilion has chosen NOPEC to serve as the provider for its 
electricity aggregation program beginning on customer’s June 2020 meter read dates.  Vermilion 
has therefore elected to change its regulatory contact to Glenn S. Krassen, Bricker & Eckler LLP, 
1001 Lakeside Avenue East, Suite 1350, Cleveland, OH 44114, 216.523.5469, 
gkrassen@bricker.com.  Please update the Commission’s records accordingly. 

If you have any questions or concerns about Energy Harbor’s service of Vermilion through June 
2020 please don’t hesitate to contact me.  For all other questions please contact Mr. Krassen. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ N. Trevor Alexander 

N. Trevor Alexander 

cc: The Honorable Jim Forthofer, Mayor of the City of Vermilion (via email) 
Glenn S. Krassen (via email) 

Calfee, Halter & Griswold LLP
Attorneys at Law 

1200 Huntington Center 
41 South High Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3465 
614.621.1500 Phone
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